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Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    March 2, 2023 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic:  Hiring of Firefighters 

     General Ledger #:  

     Number of Supporting Documents: N/A 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

Requested Action 

• Motion to approve the hiring of Jared Kaminski as a part-time firefighter/EMT effective 
March 8, 2023. 

• Motion to approve Anna Von Troba as a part-time firefighter/EMT upon successful 
completion of her psychological evaluation.  
 

Background  

The department is continuing to proceed with the hiring process for various individuals as part of 
our recently completed hiring campaign. Jared Kaminski of Stockbridge has completed all pre-
employment requirements (background check, medical evaluation, psychological evaluation and 
drug screening). Mr. Kaminski, who is currently employed as a firefighter with the Stockbridge 
Area Fire Authority), has completed Firefighter I & II and EMT-B and is eligible to be hired in 
as a fully-trained part-time firefighter with our department. 
 
Anna Von Troba of Hartland has also completed Firefighter I & II and EMT-B and currently 
works for a private ambulance company. She has successfully completed her background check, 
medical evaluation and drug screening. She had to re-schedule her psychological evaluation to 
March 9, 2023. I am requesting that the Board authorize her hiring as a fully-trained part-time 
firefighter with our department upon successful completion of her psychological evaluation.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 
Director of Public Safety 
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